

NATIONAL ACTION COMMITTEE on the status of women

LE COMITÉ NATIONAL D'ACTION sur le statut de la femme

Suite 306 40 av. St-Clair est 40 St. Clair Ave. E. Toronto M4T 1M9 (416) 922-3246

May 7, 1984

The Right Honourable Jeanne Sauvé Governor General of Canada Rideau Hall Ottawa, Ontario KIA OAI

Dear Madame Sauvé:

On behalf of the National Action Committee on the Status of Women, I would like to congratulate you on your accession to the vice-regal chair.

We know that you will fulfill your duties in a gracious and dignified manner as the first woman Governor-General of Canada.

Yours sincerely,

Chann Hosek

Chaviva Hosek President

CH:j



RIDEAU HALL OTTAWA KIA OAI

AUG - 8 1984

GOVERNMENT HOUSE RÉSIDENCE DU GOUVERNEUR GÉNÉRAL

July 27, 1984

Dear Mrs. Hosek:

I wish to thank you most sincerely for your warm message of congratulations on the occasion of my investiture as Governor General of Canada.

Your kind words of support and encouragement, so thoughtfully expressed, will serve as a source of inspiration in the days to come.

With heartfelt gratitude and kindest regards.

Sincerely,

Jean Sans.

Mrs. Chaviva Hosek
President
National Action Committee on the Status of Women
Suite 306, 40 Av. St-Clair E.
Toronto, Ontario
M4T 1M9